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	From:  Colonel DC Wakefield OBE
             Chairman ARURS
Army Rugby Union Referees’ Society


	


Date: 11 Feb 13

To: All ARURS Members
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I write to introduce myself as your new Chairman, taking over from Lt Col Dave Edmundson, and to bring a few things of interest to your attention.  I apologise for the lack of contact details above but I am mid-move from BA(G) to Army HQ.  I can be reached on the ARURS page on Facebook.
ARU Concussion Policy – must read
Please take a moment to read the ARU Concussion Policy which Col Bruce Baker RAMC has just issued.  It can be found on the ARU website under Latest Notices.  You should note para 8 in particular where it sets our clearly where our responsibilities as referees begin and end.  Col Baker drafted the policy in consultation with us so we were able to ensure para 8 was clear, particularly for coaches & team managers.

ARURS on ARU website

A lot of work has been going into bringing our pages on the ARU website up to speed.  There is a little way to go yet but now the site can be accessed through DII it is of greater use to many of us.  If you think something should be posted on the site then please contact the Secretary (justin.sampson950@mod.uk) who controls site content.
ARURS on Facebook

I confess I have only recently, and initially reluctantly, opened an account on Facebook and therefore I can sympathise with those of you who have resisted it so far.  However, there can be no doubt one of the best ways for us all to communicate is through something like the ARURS page on Facebook.  RFU Disciplinary Panel hearings, video clips of controversial incidents and discussion of topical issues can all be posted there and help us keep up to speed with the topical issues in our game and our Society.  

ARURS Annual Dinner – 26 April 2013

I hope you will all have seen the messages from Des Chapman and got your returns in.  The Annual Dinner will, as usual, be at Sandhurst the night before the Army v Navy game.  Please make every effort to come along to the dinner and I encourage you to bring guests (particularly long-suffering rugby-widows/widowers!) if you want to.  
If you want an ARURS tie then you will need to come to the dinner as that is where they will be available from Dai.

The Future
We have a number of ideas in the pipeline, including re-introduction of the armyref@hotmail.co.uk address for feedback on referees.  More to follow on these.

Dave Wakefield
REFEREE
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